




T.I. Design Services  -  Eric Munn 

717 Cagua Drive NE Albuquerque NM 

 

TRAFFIC CERTIFICATION 

 

I, Eric Munn, NMRA/Owner, OF THE FIRM, TI Design Services, HEREBY CERTIFY THAT 

THIS PROJECT, New Mexico Beef Jerky Restaurant, 1425 4th St. NE, BP2019-03223, IS IN 

SUBSTANTIAL COMPLIANCE WITH AND IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE DESIGN 

INTENT OF THE APPROVED TCL PLAN DATED 8-21-2017.  THE RECORD 

INFORMATION EDITED ONTO THE ORIGINAL DESIGN DOCUMENT HAS BEEN 

OBTAINED BY Eric Munn OF THE FIRM TI Design Services.  I FURTHER CERTIFY THAT 

I HAVE PERSONALLY VISITED THE PROJECT SITE ON June 12, 2019_ AND HAVE 

DETERMINED BY VISUAL INSPECTION THAT THE SURVEY DATA PROVIDED AND 

AMENDED IS REPRESENTATIVE OF ACTUAL SITE CONDITIONS AND IS TRUE AND 

CORRECT TO THE BEST OF MY KNOWLEDGE AND BELIEF.  THIS CERTIFICATION IS 

SUBMITTED IN SUPPORT OF A REQUEST FOR Certificate of Occupancy or Temporary 

Certificate of Occupancy.  

 

The Property Owner has decided to Vacate the existing Alley located on the west side of property, 

this in lieu of paving the Alley via a Mini-Work-Order as indicated on the current TCL Site Plan.             

The Property Owner has secured a Consultant to initiate the Alley Vacation process through the 

City of Albuquerque. 

 

THE RECORD INFORMATION PRESENTED HEREON IS NOT NECESSARILY 

COMPLETE AND INTENDED ONLY TO VERIFY SUBSTANTIAL COMPLIANCE OF THE 

TRAFFIC ASPECTS OF THIS PROJECT.  THOSE RELYING ON THE RECORD 

DOCUMENT ARE ADVISED TO OBTAIN INDEPENDENT VERIFICATION OF ITS 

ACCURACY BEFORE USING IT FOR ANY OTHER PURPOSE.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________ ENGINEER’S OR ARCHITECT’S STAMP 

Signature of Engineer or Architect 

 

_6-12-19____________ 

Date 
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